
 

 

St. THOMAS CHURCH 

CHURCH NOTICES 
 

5th Sunday of Easter – 2nd May 2021 

…...…………………………………….…………………………………. 
 

1. In view of the new guidelines received from the government, there will be 

no Sunday and weekday masses in the parish till further notice. 

 

2. The online streaming of the Sunday mass from next Sunday (9th May 

2021) onwards will be at 8:30 am. 

 

3. There will be no Easter house blessing until there is reduction of cases of 

COVID. 

 

4. Kindly send your church support fund and other contributions online to our 

church account. 

 

5. Any news of death in family to be informed primarily to the parish priest.  

 

6. Month of  May is dedicated as the month of  Rosary. So kindly pray the 

rosary with your family. 

 

 
 

FR. MARIA SUSAI 

PARISH PRIEST  

 


